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Phone: (907) 747-6688 Date: July 9, 2014 

Fax: (907) 747-6693 Time: 1:30 p.m. 

NEETS BAY TERMINAL HARVEST AREA CORRECTION 

  
Sitka. . . The Alaska Department of Fish and Game announced today the following information 

concerning the Neets Bay Terminal Harvest Area (THA): 

 

Neets Bay THA (101-95): the waters of Neets Bay between the longitude of the easternmost tip of Bug 

Island and the longitude of Chin Point will close to king salmon retention by troll gear at 11:59 p.m., 

July 9, 2014. This information corrects the wording included in a prior THA news release issued July 9.  

 

Please refer to the 2014 Summer Troll Fishery Management Plan for a description and map of open areas.  

 

The 2014 Summer Troll Fishery Management Plan is available at all regional ADF&G offices and on the 

troll website at: 

http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=commercialbyareasoutheast.salmon_trollsummer 

 

The Emergency Order corresponding to this news release is EO 1E0514. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News releases web site: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=cfnews.main. 
 

Office Ketchikan Petersburg Wrangell Sitka Juneau Haines Hoonah Yakutat 

ADFG 225-5195 772-3801 874-3822 747-6688 465-4250 766-2830  784-3255 

AWT 225-5111 772-3983  747-3254 465-4000  945-3620 784-3206 

Troll Hotline 225-6870 772-3700  747-8765 465-8765    
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